
  

 

Dear Oaklyn Baptist Church 

Family, 
 

Thank you for your generous 

Christmas Gift. 

Your spirit of hospitality is such 

a blessing. 

I love you all,  

Pastor Phyllis 

 

Welcome to  
Oaklyn Baptist Church 

Rev. Phyllis Martin, Pastor 
29 E. Bettlewood Ave. Oaklyn, NJ 08107 

Oaklynbaptist@gmail.com ~ 856-854-8555 

January 15, 2023 



  

 

Order of Service 
 
Pre-Service Prelude 
 
Welcome 
 
Announcements 
 
Sharing of Praise and Concerns 
 
Hymn: #21:  This is My Father’s World 
 
Hymn  #512:  We Shall Overcome 
 
Scripture: Psalm 65:1-2; 9-13 
 
Song:  If We Are The Body 
 
Song:  Give Me Your Eyes 
 
Moment of Reflection: Video: Do Something—Matthew West 
        
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Message: Praise Jehovah Jireh our Provider 
 
Song:  Jehova Jireh 
 
Offering 
 
Benediction  

 

Monday, January 16, 2023 
10 am—2:00 pm 

Oaklyn Baptist Church 
29 E. Bettlewood Ave, Oaklyn, 

NJ  08107 
Rev. Phyllis Martin—MDiv.,MSW 

Pastor 
 

Lunch Served 12:00 noon 
Please RSVP to 856-854-8555 

 
Please bring non-perishable 
goods as a donation for the 

Oaklyn Community Food Pantry 
 
 

“Beyond The Dream” 



  

 

Announcements for the week of January 15, 2023 

Oaklyn Baptist Church, Girl Scout Troop #80148, Cam-
den County East NAACP, Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, 
Embracing the Race, and St. Mark’s Lutheran Church 
will be hosting a Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Community 
Service Project “Beyond The Dream” and a lunch on 

Monday, January 16, 2023 from 10am-2pm at Oaklyn Baptist Church. 
Our Keynote speaker will be Keith D. Wright, Sr., who holds a PH.D. in 
Business Diversity Operations, and is the Director of the Office of Di-
versity and Inclusion, Port Authority of New York and New Jersey. We 
ask that donations of non-perishable items be brought for the Oaklyn 
Community Food Pantry as they work to eliminate food insecurity in 
our community.  

 

 

Friday, January 13th, Congratulations to Elisabeth Martin for receiv-
ing her White Coat in Speech & Language Pathology 

Sunday, January 15th, ABW Meeting after Service 

Food Pantry Distribution: January 16 (4-6pm) & 17 (12-2pm)   

Sunday, January 29, Coffee, Tea & the OBC Family after Service 

 
 
 

Food Pantry items that are needed for the month of January:  
  Cereal   Tuna 
  Canned Veggies Pasta & Pasta Sauce 
  Soup   Canned Fruit 

$25 Grocery Store Gift Cards  

 



  

 

Wednesday morning Biblical Book Study 10:30am-noon, in 
the church library.  

 

Wednesday night Bible Study  at 7:00 pm in the church    
library. 

 

Friday, Young Adult Theophilus Bible Study weekly, 7:00 
pm, in the church library.  

 

Sunday School, Sunday at 9:30 am—Adults and Children 
 

 

Pastor Phyllis is planning an event to celebrate the 
church's anniversary.  On June 2nd the church will 
be 119 years old. The celebration will be held on 
Sunday, June 4th and will be themed 
"Homecoming."     

The best way to accomplish this is to form a histori-
cal committee to create ideas for a presenta-
tion.  This could be in the form of a timeline, a 
scrapbook or any  ideas that the committee comes 
up with.  In addition, something that can be given as 
a memento from the church for all to take home.  We 
want to have fun with it. 

Much of the historical information has already been 
gathered by Jeanette, so there is a base to start 
with.   

It is our hope to invite not just present members and 
friends, but those from the past as well, 
hence..."Homecoming."     

If you are interested in becoming part of our Histori-
cal Committee, please contact the office at 856-854-
8555. 

If  you have always wanted to dig like an 
archeologist, create like Leonardo          

da Vinci, or Scrap like Jeanette Mounce, 
have we got a project for you !! 


